
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Plantation Close     Castlefields     Runcorn     WA7 2LW 
Tel: 01928 563 838    Fax: 01928 560 264   Email: cbrown@BWP.theheathfamily org.uk 

 
Part of the Heath Family (NW) – Together in the business of learning 

 

Christmas Around the World 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As Christmas approaches, we would like to invite you to come and watch our performance of 
‘Christmas Around the World’. We will be holding two afternoon performances on Wednesday 
14th December and Thursday 15th December. The performance will start at 2pm and will last 
roughly 1 hour. Each family will be allocated 2 tickets to watch the performance.  
 
If you wish to come along and watch your child perform, please can you select your preferred 
performance day from the options below and return the reply slip by Friday 18th November, 
preferred performance dates will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. We will then issue 
tickets for you chosen performance day. 
  
Each class will be performing a part of the play; we will send a further information out next week 
as to what your child is required to wear.  
 
We look forward to celebrating Christmas with you, thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Thanks,  
Mrs Hudson 
 
 
 
Vice Principal/SENDCo 
 

 
Name ___________________________________________________ 
 
Class ____________________________________________________ 
 
Wednesday 14th December  ____  
 
Thursday 15th December      ____  
 
Please tick which you prefer. 
 


